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Northem States Power Company

Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant
P.O. Box 600
Monticello, Minnesota 55362

August 22, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washinton, D.C. 20555

Attn: Joe Collins Mail Stop EW359

Dear Mr. Collins:

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
E-82M003 Recirculation System Piping Replacement
10CFR21 Report for Defects in 18 inch SA-333 RHR Pipe
SPLM-754

In accordance with your request, we are shipping samples of the defective
pipe material to: Techninat Corporation

2345 South 170th Street
New Berlin, WI 53151
Attn: Manfred E. Cuess

One piece from each defect is being shipped. The pieces are 6 x 12 inches
minimum. Both defects were located in one length of SA-333 Grade 6 pipe.

If you have questions, please call me at (612) 295-1652.

Yours very truly,
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